- Albion St
San Francisco CA 941190
(415) 626-5874%

October 6, 1987

Ira Pauly, MD

Dept. of Psychiatry & Behavioral Sciences
Anderson Medical Sciences

University of Nevada

School of Medicine

Reno NV 89557

Dear Dr. Pauly:

In preparation for our appointment on Monday, Oct. 12 at 10 a.m.,
I am sending you the following documentation and referral letters:

1) Feb. 29, 1680, from Wardell B. Pomeroy, Ph.D.
2) Oct. 26, 1982, from George P. Fulmer, M.D.

3) Nov. 19, 1982, from Edward Falces, H.D.

4) Mar. 6, 1986, from Mary Ellen Sullivan Hanley
5) HMar. 9, 1986, from Kay J. Sullivan

6) Mar. 11, 1986, from Wardell B. Pomeroy, Ph.D.
acknovledging the homosexual female-to-male

7) Mar. 13, 1986, from Edward Falces, M.D.

8) Apr. 11, 1986, from Paul A. Walker, Ph.D.

9) Apr. 15, 1987, from Michael L, Brownstein, M.D.

10) Jan. 20, 1987, from Harry Hollander, H.D.

I am also enclesing a copy of INFORMATION FOR THE FEHALE-TO-MALE,
a2 booklet I wrote and have been distributing for two years. Iy
first edition of this booklet has been distributed by Janus

Information Facility for many years.

I look forward to meeting with you Hoanday.

Sincerely,

Louis G. Sullivan





